
 

 

Nomination Report 2025 

As a non-profit professional organization, it is the PEI College of Family Physician’s duty to 

ensure the highest level of governance and stewardship of member interests.  Populating 

committees with appropriate skills and experience is one means to achieve this goal, as is 

ensuring the committees reflect the diversities of our members.  We would like to thank all who 

submitted expressions of interest to be on the PEI Chapter board.   

The following members have submitted their expressions of interest, and their nominations 

have been discussed and approved by the nominating committee, and are presented here for 

your voting: 

To be acclaimed: 
• Past President                        Steve Scales   
• President       Trina Stewart                
Nominations: 
• President-Elect    Jeanette Verleun   
• Honorary Secretary     Maggie McNally  
• Treasurer      Jessica Smith (CPA) 
 
National Committee representative: 
• National Committee on Continuing Professional Development (NCCPD)  Vacant 
• First Five Years in Practice Committee (FFYPC)        Ida Szaric    
• Resident Representative         Vacant   
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